
Disaster Relief Funds for 
Victims of the 2013 Philippine Typhoon

Kariya (Japan) November 13, 2013 – Toyota Boshoku group (President Shuhei Toyoda) will 
donate disaster relief funds in an effort to aid victims of the recent Philippine typhoon. 

Contributions from the Toyota Boshoku group are as follows:

2 million peso (approx. 4.6 million yen)

We offer our most sincere sympathies to those affected by the typhoon that struck the
Philippines.
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